TKBTC Clerk

From:

TKBTC Clerk

Sent:

10 January 2024 08:41

To:

'Cllr Kay Redhead'

Subject:

RE: Defib training

Hi Kay

That's great.

If you are doing it as a resident and/or a Cartrefi Conwy representative, you can just arrange one for Chester House.

Let's see how the one at Chester House goes, and if a success which I'm sure it will be, we can add to the agenda of a meeting to take forward for KBCC/TKBTC.

I'll add this to the agenda for 24/1/2024 anyway, we can note/update members.

Kind Regards

Dylan Thomas
Town Clerk & Finance Officer
Towyn & Kinmel Bay Town Council
Community Resource Centre, The Square, Off Foryd Road,
Kinmel Bay, Conwy, LL18 5BT
Telephone 01745 355899
Mobile 07922 424401
e-mail: clerk@tkbtc.co.uk
WWW.towynkinmelbay-tc.gov.uk



This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the named recipient only. This email does not necessarily represent the views of the Town Council.

Towyn & Kinmel Bay Town Council is collecting/managing your personal data under the Data Protection Act 2018. See email disclaimer — <u>E-mail Disclaimer</u>. To find out more about our privacy arrangements please access the Council's website where our detailed Privacy Notices, Information and Data Protection Policy can be viewed.

From: Cllr Kay Redhead <cllr.kay.redhead@conwy.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 January 2024 18:44

To: TKBTC Clerk <clerk@tkbtc.co.uk>

Subject: Defib training

Hiya,

The Rhyl Journal have run the defib story today (with permission from the family).

I have been contacted this evening by a gent from the ambulance service, they have a team including himself that come out and give training on community defib use. It includes everything, they bring all equipment, and it's free of charge!

I'd love to hold a session in the Chester ave house as I feel it's appropriate, but also thinking maybe one in the community centre if there's a lot of uptake? There's been a lot of positivity around the posts online and the family are keen for this - mum said she would like to attend and help at a training session.

Not sure if this would need to go on an agenda - let me know what you think xx

Kay

Kay Redhead Cynghorydd Bae Cinmel / Councillor for Kinmel Bay Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol CONWY County Borough Council cllr.kay.redhead@conwy.gov.uk Ffôn/Phone: 07852711321

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a'r Saesneg fel ei gilydd. Ni fydd gohebiaeth yn yr un iaith na'r llall yn arwain at unrhyw oedi.

Mae'r neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw ymgysylltiadau yn gyfrinachol, ac wedi eu bwriadu ar gyfer yr un sy'n cael ei h/enwi yn unig. Gallent gynnwys gwybodaeth freintiedig. Ar gyfer yr amodau llawn ynglŷn â chynnwys a defnyddio'r neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw atodiadau, gweler https://www.conwy.gov.uk/ebost_ymwadiad

We welcome correspondence in both Welsh and English. We will respond to correspondence in either language without delay.

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the named recipient only. The content may contain privileged information. For full conditions in relation to content and use of this e-mail message and any attachments, please refer to https://www.conwy.gov.uk/email disclaimer

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, click here to report it.